
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 18, 2020 

 

The Honorable Mike DeWine    The Honorable Jon Husted 

Ohio Governor     Ohio Lt. Governor 

77 South High Street, 30th Floor   77 South High Street, 30th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215     Columbus, OH 43215 

 

Dear Gov. DeWine & Lt. Governor Husted: 

 

On behalf of the Ohio Deputy Registrars’ Association, we would like to take a moment to thank 

you for your decisive action during this unprecedented time to protect Ohioans.   We recognize 

these are not easy decisions and we are grateful that your Administration has worked to 

understand how best to mitigate the spread of COVID-19, especially among our most vulnerable 

populations.  Your leadership has provided a model for other states, and is to be commended. 

Ohio is fortunate to have your leadership at this time 

As independent contractors to the state, we are proud of the services we provide on behalf of 

Ohio, and are here to support and serve the public as appropriate during this time. We are 

working to keep our employees protected and safe, as well as Ohioans that visit our agencies 

during this time.   

Thank you for the ongoing information and updates that empower all of us to make informed 

decisions to help keep our families, employees and customers safe. 

Sincerely, 

 
Aldo Filippelli 

President, ODRA 


